15th May 1946.

Dear lrs.Carter,

Inreply to your letter of Cth May, I am
directed by the Council of 3edford College to
let you know that at their meeting on Friday last
they nominated Miss Jebb as their representative
on the Committee of Management of the Florence
Nightingale International Foundation for the
period 1946-48.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary of Council.
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